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In the fall of 2006, the Defense Information System for 
Security (DISS) Gateway will allow single sign-on.  This 
means that once you enter the DISS Gateway, all applications 
the user is authorized to use, e.g., JPAS, DCII, etc. will be 
available without the user having to enter another userid and 
password.  This is important because the JPAS Gateway will no 
longer be the primary entry point for access to these 
applications. 
  
When the DISS Gateway allows single sign-on DSS will no 
longer allow the JPAS Gateway to be the primary point for 
entry.  This DSS website will only be available as a backup 
system to the DISS Gateway.  Over time, the pertinent 
information on the JPAS Gateway will be moved to the DISS 
Gateway.  
  
I want to emphasize once more for those who book marked the 
JPAS Gateway, please bookmark the DISS Gateway.  DSS will 
ensure we are provided sufficient time to notify our agency 
before removing the JPAS login button on the JPAS Gateway.  
In addition, at the appropriate time, DSS will also place a 
popup directing users to the new DISS Gateway.   
 
Please feel free to click on the URL below to get an idea 
of what is coming in the very near future. 
 
https://diss.dsis.dod.mil/portal/appmanager/gateway/DISS
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